NOTICE

In view of declaration of public holiday in
conjunction with the birthday of the Yang di-
Pertuan Agong, Consular services will not be
provided by the High Commission of India,
Kuala Lumpur on September 9, 2019 and at its
outsourced agencies viz. IVS Global Sdn Bhd
-and BLS International Ltd. Applicants having
prior appointment on September 9 may obtain
services on September 11, 2019 or any other
day of their convenience.



